TO’HAJIILEE COMMUNITY SCHOOL
BOARD OF EDUCATION, INC.

(a non-profit government contractor)

December 12, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been a great pleasure to have your children join us for the after- school program during the first
semester. We learned so many things and progressed in so many ways since the program started. As
the first semester comes to a close, we would like to thank you for your unwavering support to your
children by letting them join the after- school program and enrichment activity to help them develop
into their full potentials.

In connection to this, we would like to inform you that December 16, 2022 is the last day for tutoring
and enrichment program. We will resume on January 9, 2023.

Thank you! We hope to see your children for after-school program and enrichment activities after the
Christmas break!

Noted by:

kl\g'. WILLINMO

Chief School Administrator
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